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Comments: As both a Big Sky resident and a frequent hiker and fisherman in the Crazy Mountains, I am strongly

supportive of the proposed land swaps.  The new public land in the Big Sky area meaningfully expands public

hiking access and useable land in exchange for largely unusable rocky, high-elevation terrain.  The Crazy

Mountain land swaps are an outstanding advance toward much simpler public access and better hiking trails in

the Crazies.  This swap is addressing a particularly complex checkerboard of ownership which has hurt public

access in the Crazies.  Providing indigenous tribal access to Crazy Peak is also a great move.  I applaud the long

and complex collaboration that has been required of many parties to bring these lands swaps to potential fruition

and believe they provide significant advantages for the public use of these lands.


